
 
 
August 23, 2023 

 

Good afternoon, 

 
We are pleased to announce THE MART will add another tenant exclusive 
amenity!  Beginning, Monday, October 2nd, THE MART will have rush hour commuter 
shuttles to Ogilvie Transportation Center stopping at 500 W. Madison.  This stop is 
adjacent to 
the Adams Street entrance.  The schedule is as follows: 
 
Arrivals (AM Shuttles) 
7:30 am  9:30 am 
Running between 500 W Madison and the Orleans Entrance of THE MART 
Departing 500 W. Madison approximately every 15 minutes 
 
Departures (PM Shuttles) 
4:00 pm  6:00 pm 
Running between the Wells Entrance of THE MART and 500 W. Madison 
Departing THE MART approximately every 15 minutes 
 
Tenants will need to present their Mobile Access Digital Keycard to the driver for access 
to the shuttle bus.  If you have not downloaded the building app please do so 
ASAP.  Thank you to those facility and showroom managers who have sent their 
employee lists to be added to mobile access already. If you have not submitted your 

 employee list yet, please send to propertymanager@themart.com at your 
earliest convenience to take advantage of all the tenant exclusive amenities.  
 
As we get closer to October, a map will be provided along with any additional details we 
may need to share. 
 
Best, 
Kristin Pabst 
Senior Property Manager 

 


